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To: Mr. Hossein Ghaffari, Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director
Copy: Mr. Hamid Azarbad, WANO-MC Representative at Bushehr NPP
From: WMr. Vasily Aksenov, Director, WANO Moscow Centre

Subject: WANO MC International New Build Conference

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,
Let me inform you that WANO Moscow Centre in cooperation with the Tianwan NPP is conducting
the international WANO New Build Conference which will be held on June 04-05, 2019 in «Jiangsu
Haizhou Bayview Conference Center Hotel & Resort», Lianyungang, China.
The main topics of the Conference are as follows:

e WANO support for new units

* Leadership and building strong nuclear safety culture
e Personnel training

o Operating experience and lessons learned at the stage of licensing, construction and
commissioning
* [nternational cooperation
A technical tour to the Tianwan NPP will be organized in accordance with the Conference programme
on June 06, 2019.
We eagerly look forward to the attendance of representatives of your organization, who have
experience and knowledge in the area of new units commissioning.

Participation terms. The participants cover expenses related to transport, lodging and their stay
during the Conference at the expense of their organizations. WANO covers the expenses related to
the Conference organization and technical tour.

The first Announcement letter about the Conference and registration form can be found on WANO-
MC website in the section “Announcements” (https://new.wanomc.ru/en).

We are kindly asking you to forward the completed registration form to participate in the Conference
before April 10, 2019 to our coordinators e-mails: tatarenko@wanomc.ru, yinsj@cnnp.com.cn,
gaoxing@cnnp.com.cn, lukianenko@wanomc.ru and loktionov@wanomc.ru.

Best regards and hope for further cooperation

Vasily Aksenov,
WANO-MC Directo

Attachment: 1. Registration form on 2 pages
2. First Announcement letter in English on 3 pages
Exec. Sergey Loktionov. +7 495 221-03-07, loktionov@wanome.ru



